A Message from the Steering Committee Chair

The International Conference on VLSI Design was held in Mumbai in 1993. Since then we have visited Kolkata (twice), New Delhi (twice), Bangalore (thrice), Hyderabad, Chennai, and Goa.  We are pleased to be back in the great city of Mumbai this year.
This year’s conference is organized under the leadership of Professor Arun Chandorkar. His team has meticulously worked for over a year on every detail. Quite appropriately, they have chosen a theme of “Design Methodologies for the Giga-scale Era.” To commemorate this theme they have assembled an unprecedented number of keynote and invited talks, in addition to the regular program of carefully selected tutorials and refereed papers.

Since 1994, the Steering Committee Fellowship Program has provided financial support to professors and students to attend the Conference and stay in touch with the field of VLSI.  We thank industry sponsors, the Government of India, and the VLSI Society of India for supporting the fellowship program.
This conference is sponsored by the VLSI Society of India (VSI) in cooperation with several ACM and IEEE groups. Please stop by at the VSI booth and sign up for membership if you are not already a member.

If your plans permit, please attend the upcoming events, “Eighth IEEE VLSI Design and Test Workshops (VDAT)” at Mysore during August 26-28, 2004 and the “Eighteenth International Conference on VLSI Design (VLSI Design `05),” to be held in Kolkata during January 3-7, 2005.  For details visit the websites, http://www.vlsi-india.net and http://www.vlsidesign.org.  See you in Mumbai.
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